
 

 

Cambridgeshire Community Services NHS Trust: delivering excellence in children and young people’s services 

 

Norfolk Healthy Child Programme - 5-19 Pathway event 

 
You are invited to attend our Breckland stakeholder event. This will give you the 
opportunity to hear about our redesigned pathway that is being offered to young 
people between the ages of 5-19 years and meet members of the local Healthy 
Child Programme team. 
 
We have re-developed our pathway, with input from stakeholders, services users 
and our own staff to enable us to improve health outcomes for children and young 
people in line with public health outcomes and by targeting children and young 
people identified as being most at risk of not reaching their full potential.  
 
We would like to share this pathway with you and would welcome your presence 
at our workshop.  
 
We are intending to showcase key aspects of the service offer through a “market 
place” exercise and would welcome  you to join us in this exercise by bringing 
along any stands/ resources that illustrate key initiatives that either your school or 
agency are in the process of delivering. 
 
 The workshop date and time is as follows: 
 

Friday 29th June 2018 
 

The Carnegie Room, Cage Lane, Thetford, IP24 2DS 
 

2-4pm 
 
Parking is not available at the venue but there are many free car parks close by.  
 
Refreshments will be offered. 
 
Please email Alison Bishop at a.bishop3@nhs.net if you would like to attend. 
 
Please also let her know if you would like to bring a display to contribute to our 
market place.  
 


